
 

Questions pursuant to Council Procedure 11.2 

The following questions have been received, on notice, from Members: 
 
Question One 
 
From Councillor Michael Talbot to Councillor Fred Nicholls, Portfolio Holder 
for Corporate Enforcement: 
 
“Since I last asked you a question on the 5th September 2017 on the subject of the 
Planning Enforcement Notices served on my residents and owners of properties in 
Point Clear Bay, further notices have been served. 
 
May I ask the total number of enforcement notices now extant in Point Clear Bay? 
 
Am I correct in assuming that Tendring District Council will only be obliged to 
rehouse those occupiers if they remain in their homes, on which such an 
enforcement notice has been served, until a Court enforces their eviction, thereby 
avoiding any suggestion by TDC that they left their homes voluntarily and therefore 
are not entitled to housing support from this District Council?” 
 
Question Two 

From Councillor Chris Griffiths to Councillor Mick Skeels Snr, Portfolio Holder 

for Leisure and Tourism: 

“During main events such as motor rallies, air shows  and cycle races etc., a number 

of residents on Martello Bay and Marine Parade West face severe disruption which 

sees some roads such as Marine Parade West completely closed off, and others 

such as St Vincent Road, Collingwood Road, Trafalgar Road and Nelson Road 

blocked off at one end by concrete blocks. 

 

This means that on-street parking for residents is either lost or restricted which 

causes massive disruption for those trying to get to work or have home helps etc. 

 

Would it be possible to make provision for allocated residential parking during the 

period that these events take place and give prior notification to residents living in 

the immediate vicinity?” 


